Introduction
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Contacts

Happy Spring District IX!
Welcome to the new look of our
newsletter! We are officially in
the homestretch for the State
Leadership Conference! Just ONE
MONTH until I see all of your
faces in Rochester, but who's
counting? In this edition of the
District IX Newsletter, we will be
recapping SDM, congratulating
our competitive event winners,
and going over tips for SLC. Make
sure to go follow all NYS FBLA-
related Instagram pages to be
caught up on anything new!
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Come prepared w1t!% all
materials needed
competitive events such as
computers or writing utensils.

Practice a Igl y presentation
events well béfore you have to
present them. Use chapter.
members or advisors to practice
on.

Network! Whether it’s thr
wor Ishops ;r}leegln%lll)telol{)i
lolgby don t be afrald to ta

people.

Partici ate'WorlLshgps the
talent show, and ance are
great ways to ?lst morale and
le(rgy through t ?ln ? nce.

e sure to attend of these!



@summer.fbla, @ district9.nysfbla

svp9@nysfbla.org

EMAIL OR DM ME
ANY CHAPTER
PHOTOS FOR THE
DISTRICT
INSTAGRAM OR TO
SHOWCASE AT
SLC!




